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Extra! Extra! Read all about it..... (Novice through Advanced, too!)

Hello and best of the holidays to all. We wanted to get some information out to all club members regarding 
some activities and club business which are coming up soon. Hope the season is good to everyone and you 
all get what 'cha want! Here goes...

DINNER MEETING!

The January meeting of the CMRA will be held at Country Kitchen at the usual time and day. This is our 
Holiday Dinner meeting, and will be a good time for all! We will have some business to transact also so 
please put it on your calendars. See ya there!

ELECTIONS!

The constitution stipulates that elections be held at our January meeting. It makes it all the much nicer to be 
able to do it over a good dinner! The nomination committee has put forth the following nominations for 
1996:

     President:                    Jim Lawler, WY0B
     Vice-President:               Rob McMinn, KB0TCR
     Recording Secretary:          Dewey Bennett, WM0H
     Corresponding Secretary:      Mark Foecking, AA0UJ
     Treasurer:                    John Brandt, KB0PHQ
     Member-at-large:              Jesse Bowen, WM0Y

 

Nominations will also be accepted from the floor. Come on out and make your voice heard! The club is only 
a club if its members get behind it! See ya there!

DUES!

I'm sure no one wants to think about that when the bills of Christmas start coming in, but it's that time of year 
again. Dues are still $15 for individual membership, and $20 for family. Support CMRA!

The usual reminders...

Club breakfasts -- last Saturday of the month -- 8:00 am at Country Kitchen. Come out and get caffeinated -- 
good food and good cheer.

VHF Nets-- Central Missouri Emergency Net Wed at 8:00 pm -- N0FPE or N0LBA

Central Missouri Radio Net Wed at 9:00 pm -- WM0H, KB0TCR, N0ZOF or whoever wants to do it!

Both nets will be on the 146.685- repeater until 146.76- is restored to service.

Club station -- Our Club station on W. Worley at the Red Cross building is open on Monday nights for get 
togethers, CW practice, equipment testing, etc.



Internet -- Check out Al Kullman, N0REF's home page at http://freenet.buffalo.edu/~ak858. Lots of good 
information to be had! Weather maps, Morse training software, contest software, other home pages, 
callbooks, anything you can think of, pretty much! Thanks, Al!

This special edition was written by Mark Foecking, AA0UJ, and Jesse Bowen, WM0Y, to promulgate 
information to the members of the Central Missouri Radio Association in a timely fashion. 73 and Happy 
Holidays!!!! Comments may be addressed to mfoeckin@mail.coin.missouri.edu. All will be answered.
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